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I have been following this curiously and talked to several vets for adfg who feel this may be overkill
since the strain that has been found in AK has not proven fatal. There are many other strains with
unknown potencies to our Dalls thawed like to keep out which is the point of testing. Given the
increased concentration on pandemics and cost effective prevention this year, I'd ask you to strongly
consider requiring testing on all incoming potential transmitters. Thank you


